
From: nanscampbell@aol.com <nanscampbell@aol.com>
To:  

Date: 9/14/2017 4:40:46 PM
Subject: Request for Eagle Scout Recognition letter ~ Website email from Nancy Campbell

Lieutenant Governor Bryant: am writing to request a letter of recognition for my son, Kollin Sherer 
Campbell, who has earned the rank of Eagle Scout from Boy Scout Troop 210 (Powdersville) of the 
Blue Ridge Council. Kollin's service project was to restore a firepit behind Powdersville First Baptist. 
He led a group of volunteers to install a vapor barrier, build a stone boundary, and add benches to 
make the firepit functional and attractive for the community. Kollin solicited gifts-in-kind and 
volunteers to accomplish a $4K project with roughly $700 in expenditures. Kollin is currently a Junior 
at the Governorâ€™s School for Science and Mathematics in Hartsville. Before Governorâ€™s 
School, he attended Powdersville High where he contributed to the 2016 Cross Country AAA State 
Championship team and the 2014 AA State Championship Marching Band. Thank you for your 
assistance in celebrating these accomplishments at the State House. There will be an Eagle Scout 
Court of Honor for Kollin on Sunday, October 8, 2017. We would be honored for excerpts of your 
letter to be read during the program. Following is the address for the letter: Kollin Sherer Campbell 
107 Etowah Lane Piedmont, SC 29673 Thank you for assistance. Sincerely, Nancy S. Campbell 
 

Nancy Campbell
 
107 Etowah Lane
 
Piedmont, SC 29673
 
864-420-2152
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